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Notice of Hearing 

 

Under the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A and pursuant to the regulatory authority found in section 241 of 

Chapter 224 of the Acts of 2012 and M.G.L. c. 6D, the Health Policy Commission will hold a public 
hearing on the following proposed regulation: 

958 CMR 2.00 – One-Time Assessment on Certain Qualifying Hospitals and Qualifying Surcharge 
Payors 

The purpose of the regulation is to describe the determination, payment and enforcement of the one-

time assessment on certain qualifying hospitals and surcharge payors in accordance with the purposes 
set forth in Chapter 224. 

Scheduled hearing date and location: 

Wednesday, February 27, 2013, 9 a.m. to 10 a.m. 

Daley Conference Room 

2 Boylston Street, 5th floor 

Boston, MA 02116 

The proposed regulation was approved by the Health Policy Commission on January 16, 2013 and filed 
with the Secretary of State on or before February 1, 2013.  A copy of the propos ed regulations may be 
obtained on the Health Policy Commission’s website at http://www.mass.gov/anf/budget-taxes-and-
procurement/oversight-agencies/health-policy-commission.  All persons desiring to be heard on this 
matter should appear at the designated date and time.  Oral testimony delivered at the hearing should 
also be provided in writing to the Health Policy Commission.  Written comments wi ll be accepted until 
5 p.m. on March 6, 2013 and should be submitted electronically to HPC-Regulations@state.ma.us, or, if 
comments cannot be submitted electronically, sent by mail, post-marked no later than March 6, 2013, 

to the Health Policy Commission, 2 Boylston Street, 6th floor, Boston, MA 02116, attention Lois H. 
Johnson. 
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